
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Summer 2 Newsletter #2 
 
While I was having a lovely time in Whitby with year 6 the class have been impressing Mrs 
Smith with their behaviour and attitude to learning. She was so proud of how they have been! 
And so am I! 
 
What have Year 5 been up to this week? 

• Exploring persuasive writing 

• Negative numbers 

• Seeing how Britain prepared for war in WW2 

• Creating Orphism art 

• Inspirational Christians in RE 

• Rehearsing the production 
 
Reminder 
 

• PE next week will only be on Thursday – children should bring their PE kit in a bag to 
change in to 

 
Homework – To be returned the following Friday 
 

• Spelling – please can the children complete the handwriting sheet 

• Maths – Negative numbers problem solving 

• Learn the Lord’s prayer 

• World War 2 take care homework due in on Tuesday 2nd July 
 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher    
Mrs Wen – Teaching support (one to one)  
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 14th June 2024 
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